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Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Water Sample Collection 

Ronald Parratt <Ronald.Parratt@newmont.com> Tue, Oct 4, 2022 at 4:38 PM
To: Amy Eschberger - DNR <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: Katie Blake <Katie.Blake@newmont.com>

Good Afternoon Ms. Eschberger,

 

CC&V is writing to notify the Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining & Safety, that a surface water sample has been
collected within Grassy Valley down gradient of GVMW-25. The sample was collected on October 4, 2022.

 

Ronald Parratt

Site Water Coordinator

Water & Energy Specialist

 

100 North 3rd Street

Victor, Colorado 80860

O 719.851.4019

M 719.429.8522

 

NEWMONT.COM

 

 

=============================================== 
The content of this message may contain the private views and opinions of the sender and does not constitute a formal view and/or opinion of the company unless
specifically stated. 

The contents of this email and any attachments may contain confidential and/or proprietary information and are intended only for the person/entity to whom it was originally
addressed. Any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. 

If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and delete this message and any attachments from your system. 
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